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2023 Tobacco Rules Working Group Amended 

June 7, 2023 
 
Thank you to everyone who submitted their name to be included as a formal 
representative of their respective groups for the 2023 Tobacco Rules Working 
Group. Below is the list of parties selected as members for this year's tobacco 
working group: 
 
Andrew Creager, Aubrey Thornock, Austin Gemmell, Brandon Sandberg, Joe 
Miklosi, Kristen Hensel, Roshni Gurung, Scott Schulle, Tammy Martinez, Terry 
Behrman. 
 
If you are unable to participate in any meetings, please designate a proxy at least 
two days prior to the meeting. If you do not attend three meetings without 
designating a proxy you will be removed from the working group. 
 
Our Working Group meeting scheduled for June 22, 2023 from 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 
p.m. will be held virtually and in person. 
 
Virtual Information: 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/98858659736?pwd=NEJNR1BVb3pvL1p4S2pNViswaStiQT09 
 
Meeting ID: 988 5865 9736 
Passcode: 179633 
 
In Person: 
1707 Cole Boulevard, Suite 300, Red Rocks Conference Room. 
 
We would like to remind everyone that their voice is important, and written 
comments are always accepted and reviewed regardless of formal working group 
inclusion status. Written comments should be submitted 
to: dor_ledtobacco_rulemaking@state.co.us. Furthermore, we will allow time at 
the end of working group sessions for comments from anyone in attendance as 
time and technology allows. 
 
We have a lot of very important work to do this year, and we look forward to your 
thoughtful insight as we embark on this rulemaking season. 
 
Colorado Liquor and Tobacco Enforcement Division 
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